| TEXAS A&M

FACULTY SENATE | UNIVERSITY

January 27, 2016

MEMORANDUM
TO: Michael K. Young, President
FROM: Bob Strawser, Speaker W

SUBJECT: Graduate Council (FS.33.205)

The Faculty Senate submits for your approval the item from the Graduate Council at its regular meeting
on January 25, 2016. Attached is a copy of the material sent to our Senators.

Special Consideration Item
Bush School of Government and Public Service
Graduate Certificate in Homeland Security
Change in Approved Course Delivery Methods

FACULTY SENATE AGENDA ITEM REVIEW

This item has been reviewed by the Office of thg Provost (OP). Below are
recommended action(s): Eis . 3 3, ifs

cc: Karan Watson
Michael Benedik Prefidential Action: OP Recommended Action
Blanca Lupiani Recommend Approval __ Hold for Further Review
Sandra Williams " Review Only s Sysgrg Revie:/SubmlSS!on
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__ SACSCOC Approval/Notification
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MEMORANDUM
DATE: November 5, 2015 G 6
TO: Dr. Karen Butler-Purry 3187 (s

Associate Provost for Graduate and Professional Studies

—

Through: Dr. Leonard Bright
Assistant Dean of Graduate Education and Chair of Graduate Instruction
Bush School of Government and Public Service
) s A T =23/
FROM: Dr. Jeryl L. Mumpowerdwu’ / % n, I =
Head of the Department of Public Service and Administration
Bush School of Government and Public Service

SUBJECT: Change in Approved Course Delivery Methods for CHLS Credit

Currently, the Graduate Certificate in Homeland Security (CHLS) curriculum is written such that
only homeland security courses offered in an online format may be used for credit and courses
offered in-residence do not count for credit. We request to change the curriculum so that students
may earn credit for CHLS courses offered in various delivery formats to include online courses, in-
residence courses, or a combination of both formats. This change will allow CHLS students greater
flexibility to choose the course delivery format that best fits their specific needs and they would be
able to complete the program regardless of the course delivery format. Each CHLS course,
whether offered online or in-residence, covers the same course description, content, and rigor.
Thus, it follows that students should be able to use any course delivery format'to fulfill the
curriculum requirements of the Graduate Certificate in Homeland Security.

- CC: Dr.Mark Zoran
Graduate Council Chair

Dean Ryan Crocker
Bush School of Government and Public Service

Dr. Arnold Vedlitz
Executive Associate Dean
Bush School of Government and Public Service



